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June 27, 2014



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This notification is to inform you that Twiggs County High School is identified as a Priority School.  

Under Georgia’s Elementary and Secondary Act of 1965 (ESEA) Flexibility Waiver that was approved on February 9, 2012, Priority and Focus Title I schools no longer have to provide public school choice under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB); rather,  the state has implemented Georgia’s Intradistrict Transfer Option. The Intradistrict Transfer Option allows parents and guardians the option to request a transfer from their child’s assigned school to a school of the parent or guardian’s choice within the school district .

Please understand, however, that Twiggs County Public Schools has only one school at the high school level. As a result, the Intradistrict Transfer Option does not have to be applied to Twiggs County High School. 

If you have any questions or need additional clarification, please contact me at 478-945-3127 or via e-mail at broundtree@twiggs.k12.ga.us.  Thank you.

Best wishes,



Benjamin B. Roundtree
Executive Director for Federal Progams



June 27, 2014



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This notification is to inform you that Twiggs County Middle School is identified as a Reward School.  

Under Georgia’s Elementary and Secondary Act of 1965 (ESEA) Flexibility Waiver that was approved on February 9, 2012, Priority and Focus Title I schools no longer have to provide public school choice under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB); rather,  the state has implemented Georgia’s Intradistrict Transfer Option. The Intradistrict Transfer Option allows parents and guardians the option to request a transfer from their child’s assigned school to a school of the parent or guardian’s choice within the school district .

Please understand, however, that Twiggs County Public Schools has only one school at the middle school level. As a result, the Intradistrict Transfer Option does not have to be applied to Twiggs County Middle School. 

If you have any questions or need additional clarification, please contact me at 478-945-3127 or via e-mail at broundtree@twiggs.k12.ga.us.  Thank you.

Best wishes,



Benjamin B. Roundtree
Executive Director for Federal Progams


June 27, 2014



Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

This notification is to inform you that Jeffersonville Elementary School is identified as a Reward School.  

Under Georgia’s Elementary and Secondary Act of 1965 (ESEA) Flexibility Waiver that was approved on February 9, 2012, Priority and Focus Title I schools no longer have to provide public school choice under the No Child Left Behind Act of 2001 (NCLB); rather,  the state has implemented Georgia’s Intradistrict Transfer Option. The Intradistrict Transfer Option allows parents and guardians the option to request a transfer from their child’s assigned school to a school of the parent or guardian’s choice within the school district .

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please understand, however, that Twiggs County Public Schools has only one school at the elementary school level. As a result, the Intradistrict Transfer Option does not have to be applied to Jeffersonville Elementary School. 

If you have any questions or need additional clarification, please contact me at 478-945-3127 or via e-mail at broundtree@twiggs.k12.ga.us.  Thank you.

Best wishes,



Benjamin B. Roundtree
Executive Director for Federal Progams
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